
Subject: SV: SV: the Arne Jacobsen Milestones exhibition
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2002 2:17 PM
From: Søren Sønderstrup <ss@danishculture.dk>
To: 'Vasif Kortun' <director@proje4l.org>

Dear Vasif Kortun
 
I understand your difficulty in comprehending Birgit Flügge's objections to your request. It seems to 
me that she has not been thourough enough in reading your email. I will send the manual to your 
address in Istanbul as it is not digital but material.
 
I am sure we will work this out. It's just a hassle getting it through the bureaucracy.
 
hilsner fra / best wishes, 

Søren Sønderstrup 

-----Oprindelig meddelelse-----
Fra: Vasif Kortun [mailto:director@proje4l.org]
Sendt: 16. april 2002 18:59
Til: Søren Sønderstrup
Emne: Re: SV: the Arne Jacobsen Milestones exhibition

Dear Søren:

Thank you for your email.

I am having difficulty in understanding what Ms. Birgit Flügge from the DDC really 
wants. It is too early to make a visual graphic presentation of the whole exhibition 
layout. Sticking to the original content is a principle that cannot be breached. What 
we will bring to the exhibition are additional content for the audience in Istanbul, not 
manipulations of DDC's original content.

Would you be so kind to email me the manual? I do not have it. Thanks very much 
for the texts and I have received them in good shape.

Best regards,

Vasif Kortun 


